

CHARLES D. BAKER Governor

KARYN E. POLITO Lieutenant Governor

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Executive Office of Health and Human Services Department of Public Health Bureau of Health Care Safety and Quality Medical Use of Marijuana Program 99 Chauncy Street, 11th Floor, Boston, MA 02111

MARYLOU SUDDERS Secretary

MONICA BHAREL, MD, MPH Commissioner

Tel: 617-660-5370 www.mass.gov/medicalmarijuana

January 31, 2018

Sira Naturals Mr. Michael Dundas 29 Franklin Street Needham, MA 02492

Re:

Approval for Retail Sale of Marijuana

Dear Mr. Dundas:

The Department of Public Health (DPH) is writing to inform you that Sira Naturals, Inc. (RMD) has been approved to commence retail sales of marijuana to registered qualifying patients and personal caregivers at 29 Franklin Street Needham, MA 02492 subject to the following conditions:

- 1. The approval is granted based upon the information submitted by the RMD on its initial application and on all additional documents submitted to DPH as of the date of this letter.
- 2. The RMD must remain in compliance with the conditions of the Final Certificate of Registration.

Your approval for retail sale is subject to the aforementioned conditions as well as all applicable regulations. Please contact the Medical Use of Marijuana Program with any questions at RMDCompliance@state.ma.us.

Sincerely,

Eric J. Sheehan, J.D.

Bureau Director

Massachusetts Department of Public Health Bureau of Health Care Safety and Quality

99 Chauncy Street, Boston, MA 02111